
 

A Message from Mary Falvey 

Please note you are receiving this message as you are a global corporate team member 
or a General Manager, Assistant General Manager or HR Leader of a North America 
Managed Hotel 
 
At Wyndham Hotels & Resorts, our Be Well program is an 
integral part of our culture that supports the physical, 
emotional and financial well-being of our team members 
and their families. 

During this stressful time, it’s more important than ever to 
focus on the things we’re grateful for, including our loved 
ones and everyday heroes. Gratitude is powerful, and 
we’re thrilled to celebrate it through our upcoming Be Well “What Makes You Grateful” Photo 
Contest! (Haga clic aquí para ver una versión traducida al español). 

From Monday, August 17 through Sunday, September 20, all corporate and managed hotel 
team members will have the chance to win Wyndham Rewards points by submitting photos of 
what makes them feel grateful. Take a look at the exciting prizes below! 

 20 Weekly Winners - 30,000 Wyndham Rewards points  

 10 Grand Prize Winners - 90,000 Wyndham Rewards points   

 One Social Share Grand Prize Winner - 150,000 Wyndham Rewards points 

 

To enter, team members should submit a photo and caption explaining what they are grateful 
for at www.wyndhambewell.com/gratitude starting August 17. Photos may demonstrate 
things like love, respect, connections, health, hope or reflection. Please only submit one entry 
per day.  

Team members are also encouraged to share their photos on Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram using #MyWyndham and #Gratitude for the chance to win the social share grand 
prize of 150,000 points! You can also share a co-worker’s photo with these hashtags, and they 
could win! 

Winners will be randomly selected each week and contacted directly by the contest 
administrator at admin@wyndhambewell.com. Grand prizes will be announced at the end of 
the contest in September. We will also share the winners and their photos each week in our 
company newsletters and on Wyndham Nation. 

Remember, being thankful and acknowledging what is meaningful in our lives is beneficial for 
both our mental and physical health, as it can shift our perspective towards a positive mindset. 
We hope this contest will help you feel positivity and hope in the weeks ahead and beyond. 

If you have any questions about the contest, please contact the HR Service Center at 
hrservicecenter@wyndham.com.  

Best of luck, and thank you for participating! 
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Be well, 

Mary Falvey 
Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 

 


